No student should be placed under
additional pressure as a result of the
pandemic — Dodds

No student should be placed under additional or undue pressure as a result of
Covid-19.

Foster and 0’Neill thank public for
personal sacrifices

First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle 0'Neill have
written an open letter to the public thanking them for the personal
sacrifices they have made for the good of others during the Covid-19 crisis.

Covid-19 press conference — 22 May
2020

The First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle 0’Neill
provided an update on the fight against Covid-19 emergency. The Chief
Constable Simon Byrne discussed policing issues.

Action to relocate residents from
nursing home

Action has been initiated to start relocating residents from Clifton Nursing
Home in Belfast due to ongoing concerns about the way it is being run, Health
Minister Robin Swann has confirmed.
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Vital that we continue to support our
food producers — Poots

It is vital that we continue to support our local food producers who have
adapted their businesses as they continue to provide for us all, DAERA
Minister Edwin Poots MLA has said.
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